KOREA SOFT TENNIS ASSOCIATION

Room 304, Olympic Center Main Building, 424 Olympic-ro, Songpa-gu, Seoul, Korea
Fax: +82 2 414 8089 Tel: +82 2 420 4057

ﬂgﬁﬂ:ﬁﬁ E-mail: allsofttennis@daum.net softtennis@sports.or.kr

March 26%, 2024

President
All Members of Asian Soft Tennis Federation

Dear Sirs,

I hope everything goes well with you.

We, Korea Soft Tennis Association(KSTA), would like to invite your
Association / Federation to attend 102" DongA International Soft Tennis
Tournament & 2" Asian Cup Soft Tennis Tournament from May 3rd(Fri)
to May 11th(Sat), 2024 in Mungyung, Korea.

KSTA will invite each participating team which composed of the maximum 6
players and 1 official or coach.

More specific details of the Tournament are provided in the Guide to this Soft
Tennis Tournament attached herewith.

We highly appreciate your participation of the mentioned Tournament and your
cooperation for the promotion of soft tennis.

Sincerely yours,

Korea Soft Tennis Association



